
Week beginning 16th October 

 

On Monday during Outdoor Learning our challenge was to make a stickman, 

find a tree for our stick men, and think of a way our stick men could travel up 

and down the tree.  Working together in small groups we came up with some 

amazing ideas such as a pulley system, a rope ladder and a catapult. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The focus in Maths has been on money, where we have been learning to 

recognise the different coins according to their shape, colour and size, as well 

as learning about their value. 

In English we all had an opportunity to design a front and back cover for our 

non-fiction book we are making about our visit to Gosport Submarine 

Museum.  As a class we voted for the winning cover which we have used on 

our books.  We also wrote a contents page in our 

classes. 

 

 

 

On Thursday we went on a walk around the school grounds.  Each of the 4 

groups went to different areas, and made a memory of their journey by 

attaching different coloured pipe cleaners to represent the things they had 

seen.  We looked carefully at the trees and plants making observations. 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term break and we look forward to 

seeing you on Tuesday 31st October. 



 

 


